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Comments: As a retired General Contractor, I would like to express my disdain for this project. Such proposed

commerce is inappropriate at this location. Such a project should be limited to a site which was comparably

developed, that is in need of rejuvenation. The current lodge is not comparable to the proposed development.

The beauty of the current lake and lodge will be destroyed and it would join the ranks of excessive commercial

development in an area of historic natural beauty. 

 

Like any other sizable project, an Environmental Impact Statement should be released to the public. 

 

Let the developers exploit somewhere that has already been exploited. 

 

This project is NOT simpatico with the serene nature of this location.

Vernon Peterson, Kalispell.

 

 


